
 

 

 

               

      

21/12/21 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

A virtual Christmas performance from each class is now available to view on 

our school website. The classes have all been busy throughout December 

singing, acting and dancing and their final performances have been captured 

on camera for everyone to enjoy.  Please visit the home page on our website 

and you will find each class performance on the latest news section.  

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation during the past term, 

especially in the recent weeks when increased rates of Covid 19 has caused 

ongoing disruption to various classes.  

I thank our whole school staff who have shown the highest levels of ongoing 

care and dedication to all the pupils throughout the term.  

School will officially close at 12pm tomorrow for the Christmas holidays. The 

school will reopen on Thursday 6th January 2022.  

On behalf of us all at St Patrick’s, I wish you and your family a safe, peaceful 

and happy Christmas. 

P.Quinn 
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